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To Tim Casper:

As we discussed, the budget bill repeals and recreates the appropriation schedule in
chapter 20 of the statutes.  If this legislation is passed before the budget bill, the
appropriation change in this bill for the 2011−12 and 2012−13 fiscal years will be
repealed when the budget is enacted.  Additionally, section 16.47 (2) of the statutes
provides that any bill that contains an appropriation or increases the cost of state
government by more than $10,000 may not be passed by either house of the legislature
until the budget bill passes both houses unless the governor or the joint committee on
finance recommends that the bill be passed.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Fern Knepp
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261−6927
E−mail:  fern.knepp@legis.wisconsin.gov


